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U. S. EXPORTS OF NICKEL
During the past few weeks there has been published 

in Canadian papers considerable discussion on the ex
port of Canadian nickel from the United States to Ger
many. For the most part the discussion is based on 
rumors rather than on facts ; but none of those who 
should know the facts has made a plain statement of 
the source of the nickel shipped on the “Deutschland,” 
nor satisfactorily denied that several million pounds 
of nickel have reached Germany since the war began. 
The officers of the Government have been content to 
repeat the assertion that not a pound of Canadian 
nickel has been shipped to Germany since the war be
gan. We hope they are right ; but we doubt whether 
the public believes it. For ourselves we believe the 
statement to mean that no considerable quantity of 
Canadian nickel refined since the war began has been 
shipped to Germany. As for Canadian nickel refined 
before the war began we must wait for the British Ad
miralty’s report on what happened to cargoes of nickel 
shipped to neutral countries bordering on Germany.

In a political speech in Toronto two weeks ago, Mr. 
Hartley Dewart presented figures on exportation of 
nickel from the United States which he professed to 
indicate that the Canadian Government’s statements 
concerning exports were not to be relied upon. Poli
tical speches made a few days before election day are 
of course to be taken at a discount ; but in view of 
the publicity given to Mr. Dewart’s comments on the 
nickel industry it is not unlikely that his figures may 
be taken by many to prove the truth of what are still 
unproven rumors.

In this issue we publish a portion of Mr. Dewart’s 
speech as reported by the “World.” On another page 
we publish the report of the U. S. Department of Trade 
and Navigation on export of nickel during 1915 and 
during the fiscal years ending June 30, 1913, 1914 and 
1915.
/From the latter report it will be seen that the" amount 

of nickel exported from the United States to Germany 
during the year ending June 30, 1915. was 1,036,242 
lb., and to Austria-Hungary 67,200 lb. This would be 
only a normal amount for the five weeks before August 
4, 1914. The figures indicate therefore that export 
must have been discontinued immediately war was de
clared. This agrees with the statements issued by our 
Government and not with the contentions of the alarm
ists.

The U. S. official reports show that there were great 
increases in exports of nickel during the first year of 
war to Russia, Italy and Japan, as well as to England


